
 
 
 

 
 
 
19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents  
 
We are planning to take the Year 6 children to a Crucial Crew event on Wednesday 7th 
February. 
 
The event is organised by South Yorkshire Police at the Lifewise Centre in Rotherham. Children 
will experience a series of real-life situations, learn how to deal with them and how to make a 
999 call.  Scenarios previously have included fire in the home, a traffic accident, hazards in the 
home and how to deal with issues online and with strangers.  It is intended specifically for Y6 
children as they begin to make the transition to secondary school.  
 
We will be travelling by coach and children need to be at school by 8.20am, so that we can 
aim to leave by 8:30am. We hope to be back at school by 3:30pm. We will ring school if we 
are delayed and you will be informed by text. 
 
A packed lunch is needed (no glass bottles, nuts or fizzy drinks please) children may also bring 
a snack. School uniform must be worn but as we are indoors all day there should be no need 
for a waterproof coat as we will only be walking to and from the coach.  
 
The Lifewise Centre does not charge for the trip, however, we need a ‘voluntary contribution’ of 
£8.95 per child in order to cover the cost of the coach for the visit to go ahead.  
 
Please log into your ParentPay account to pay for the trip. Your payment will act as permission 
for your child to attend the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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